Fire Hazard Awareness for Tenants

Date: [Insert Date]

Dear Tenants,

As part of our ongoing commitment to ensuring a safe living environment, we would like to remind everyone about fire hazards and how to prevent them. Fire safety is a shared responsibility, and your cooperation is essential.

Fire Safety Tips:

- Do not overload electrical outlets.
- Keep flammable materials away from heat sources.
- Test smoke alarms monthly and replace batteries as needed.
- Have an escape plan and practice it with your family.
- Report any suspicious activity or hazards to management immediately.

We appreciate your attention to this important matter. Together, we can create a safer community.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]

[Property Management Company]